
I am writing you today to voice my positive position of this bill. This bill is needed because there is 
already a housing shortage which if not passed it will add to the shortage. Also the negative economic 
impact on businesses if this bill is not passed. This is something that needs to be seriously considered 
and passed. 
Thank you 
 


